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MATTIE COHAN

From: Mary Matayoshi [mary@vrchawaii.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2007 7:24 AM

To: MATTIE COHAN

Subject: Response to leal aid extended to Micronesians

To whom it may concern:

Good news indeed to know that Micronesians will receive services. But please remember that
our Hawaiians are first priority and must not be neglected.

My input,

Mary Matayoshi

Mary Y. Matayoshi, Exec. Dir.
Volunteer Resource Center of Hawaii
Phone: 808-236-9203

Fax: 808-236-2900

Email: mary@vrchawaii.org

Web Site: www.vrchawaii.org
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